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Monday 4th March 2024 

This term’s value is: Friendship  
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day  
Friday 8th March: Celebration Assembly 2.45pm (School Hall) 
Monday 18th – Friday 22nd March: Class 2 and 3 Residential to Osmington Bay, Dorset 
Thursday 28th March: Last Day of Term 
Monday 15th April: School opens to pupils  

PE 
 

                                Class 1: Monday & Friday 

 Class 2: Monday & Friday 

                                     Class 3: Monday & Wednesday  

 

 
 

Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, 
long hair tied back and earrings removed please (boys & girls). 

Reading Book change days 
 

                  Class 1: Monday 

                  Class 2: Monday  

                  Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can reading books and reading 
records be brought into school daily – 

Thank You 

Awards  
 

                                            Stars of the Week: Leo, Jasmine, Ethan 
                                            Special Mentions: Iris, Rupert, Nora, Serrana, Ozan, Jasmine, Kit, Emmet, Thea, Mia,  
                                            Jess, Lily R, Ethan, Beau, Amelia  
                                            Home Awards: Juniper  
 

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements –  
we love to see what your children have been up to! 

 

From Mrs Busari   
 
Class 2 and 3 had an amazing trip to Neasden temple on Thursday.  They 
learnt all about the building of the Mandir and the history of the 
temple.  They also observed the Arti Ceremony and visited the 
exhibition.  We were made to feel so welcome.  The people at the temple 
were keen to let the children know that if they wanted to bring parents 
to visit, the temple is open for public visits on Saturdays.  If you would 
like more information about this, please let us know and we will be 
happy to share this. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjgos6Sr6jdAhVBSxoKHfdIBV4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/312929874083146182/&psig=AOvVaw1E9usjYINad7nu9rtWRNpU&ust=1536391674711460


This week on Thursday it is World Book Day.  The children are invited to 
come into school in their pyjamas to celebrate bedtime stories.  Some 
children have asked if they can come in a world book day costume.  That 
is also fine, we just didn’t want parents to have the pressure of coming 
up with a costume that they may not already have.  As part of the day, 
the children will be doing their sponsored read.  Please help support this 
by sponsoring them and then we can hopefully buy lots of new and 
exciting books for the children to use.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

Mrs Jude Busari  

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
Thursday 7th March 

 

  

 


